

Uryside School
Peregrine Drive
Inverurie AB51 6AS
Telephone 01467 536800

uryside.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk http://uryside.aberdeenshire.sch.uk

Swimming Lessons from 4/10/19 – 22/11/19

Wednesday, 25 September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to announce that we are able to offer swimming lessons at Inverurie Swimming Pool again this session. Our PTA have kindly agreed to part fund a bus that will transport the pupils to and from the pool each Friday. We are asking for a one-off payment of £5 per pupil to cover the rest of the costs. Similar to last year, we have a slot booked from 2-3pm on a Friday and Mrs Fowler, along with two other trained coaches, will offer a differentiated programme of swimming lessons for a period of up to 5 weeks. This will vary from assisting children who have never swum before to developing those who are more confident in the water.

It is important that on Friday your child brings:

- A swimming costume and towel
- Cap and goggles, if they wish

All floats, armbands and other training aids will be supplied by the swimming pool so there is no need for your child to bring any of these. We may need parental volunteers to assist us each Friday, if you are free to help please tick the box below.

The swimming will begin on Friday 4th October and we need your consent before your child can take part in the lessons.

Should you have any questions please contact me, or Mrs Fowler, at the school.

Kind Regards, David Shanks Depute Head Teacher

SWIMMING LESSONS	
I do / do not give permission for my childswimming lessons at Inverurie Swimming Pool be	
My child is a non-swimmer My child is able to swim My child is a strong swimmer I have included my £5 one-off payment	
Signed	Date

I am free to accompany the pupils on the bus each Friday during their swimming lessons

Please return all forms to your child's class teacher by Wednesday 2nd October.